From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

To: "Kimberly M. Wilson"; Bratcher. Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Eulks, Brett; David Adkins

Subject: RE: Grandi 22-3 * 30-015-33922 * 2RP-3647
Date: Friday, May 13, 2016 2:10:00 PM
Attachments: image002.png

Kimberly and Brett,

The OCD will need a full delineation before we can approve excavation depths. In the event
that you hit ground water during the course of your delineation, you will need to contact the
OCD immediately.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does
not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
Thank you,

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District 1

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228

From: Kimberly M. Wilson [mailto:kwilson@talonlpe.com]
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 11:52 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Fulks, Brett; David Adkins
Subject: Grandi 22-3 * 30-015-33922 * 2RP-3647

RE: Devon: Grandi 22-3 * 30-015-33922 * 2RP-3647
Mike and Heather
Good afternoon,

Attached please find the work plan for the above referenced location. If you have any
questions or concerns please feel free to contact me. Thank you.

Respectfully submitted,

Kimberly M. Wilson
Project Manager
Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4023
Cell: 575.602.3826

Fax: 575.746.8905
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